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Be a friend to a new International Student at the University of Arizona!

International Friends, Inc., a not-for-profit volunteer organization, invites Tucson area residents to offer friendship to
international students arriving at UA this semester.

Over 150 new international students have signed up for a friend!

International Friends is NOT a live-in host program. Students and their friends get together, usually once a month to share
a meal, explore the Tucson area, or observe holidays or traditional celebrations.

If you are interested in building international understanding through friendship, please check out our website:
www.ifriendstucson.org [1]. For more information, contact us at info@ifriendstucson.org [2] or the UA Office of
International Student Services at 520-621-4627.
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